
 
Carlos and Elizabeth Diaz are the proud 

parents of three Naomi, Sefora and 

Ephriam.  The Diaz family originated from 

South Florida.  Because of their growing 

family they made the decision to move to 

South Carolina to have a better opportunity 

to raise their family in a home of their own. 

While settling in Greenville Carlos became 

the music director at Hampton Heights 

Baptist Church while also working at the 

Apple Store. Elizabeth (Lizzy) is a full time 

stay at home mother. The Diaz family loves 

to play music in their spare time in fact that 

is how Carlos and Elizabeth met while 

playing in a band. Lizzy plays the drums and 

Carlos plays the guitar. The Diaz family also enjoys gardening, playing with their 

animals which consists of birds and baby ducks and cooking with fresh ingredients 

straight out of their garden. They are currently renting a home but have to face 

challenges of leaks, needing new windows amongst other necessary repairs. 

Unfortunately, most of those necessary repairs are never repaired due to the 

landlord living in another county and unable to fix their repairs. Carlos and 

Elizabeth heard about Habitat though the Housing Program Manager Jeanne 

Veron of the Urban League. They applied and were approved. The Diaz family is 

looking forward to owing their own home so that they are able to create deep 

roots for their growing family and to have a forever home. A place where they can 

continue their ministry and serve their community. They are most excited to have 

free range of how they want to decorate their new home and starting their 

garden. Over the process of becoming a homeowner Carlos and Elizabeth are so 

humbled and appreciative for Habitat giving them the chance to become 

homeowners.  

 


